
The Nature Conservancy: Oren Pollak Grasslands Research RFP 

 

  The Nature Conservancy (TNC) will be granting up to $9,000 for assistance to a student to conduct research on grasslands in  

California or Oregon. Favor will be given to projects that are explicitly focused on grassland conservation and can be used 

to improve TNC's grassland conservation efforts across California and Oregon.  Proposed projects may include, but are not 

restricted to, research on grassland restoration, grazing and other management practices, habitat value for target species, and 

community ecology.  

Locating projects on TNC preserves and coordinating with TNC preserve managers is desirable but not mandatory. The final 

date for receipt of proposals is January 30, 2015.  Notification of the award recipient will be announced no later than March 6, 

2015. Any student needing assistance for the implementation of a grassland research project may apply.  This includes high 

school, undergraduate or graduate level students. The full RFP can be found here:  

<http://scienceforconservation.org/projects/oren_pollak_research_fund>http://scienceforconservation.org/projects/oren_pollak

_research_fund.  

Questions and proposals should go to <mailto:btaylor@tnc.org>btaylor@tnc.org. 

 

 

Brynn Taylor, Conservation Science Program Manager | The Nature Conservancy, California | 

<mailto:btaylor@tnc.org>btaylor@tnc.org | 415-609-0519 
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